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Section 179 will benefit you again this year. Will it next year??

Section 179 can Reduce Your Taxable Income and Save you money by allowing you to write

off entire qualifying business purchases this year.

Now is a good time to review your Thoroughbred Software requirements for the remainder of

2023, including system upgrades, user upgrades, new hardware and operating systems,

added functionality, etc.

Some things to consider are new hardware upgrades and operating systems that may require

new versions of Thoroughbred for compatibility. If you have a specific requirement please

contact us, we would be pleased to assist you in saving money.

As with any Tax information, always discuss with your Tax Professional as to your eligibility.

For additional information also see www.section179.org
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